
From: Helen Harrington  
Sent: 29 May 2019 17:00 
To: enquiries  
 
Subject: Suicide prevention barriers to be installed in the Tamar Bridge 
 
FAO - Saltash Town Clerk 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Following the loss of yet another local last weekend and yet another attempt 2 days 
later I would like to formally request that this item be discussed at the next Town 
Council Meeting as an agenda item.  
 
The petition started 2 years ago has now exceeded 15,000 signatures and continues 
to rise calling for anti climb barriers on the bridge to prevent further attempts. Whilst I 
appreciate the bridge does not fall under your remit or control I would like to strongly 
point out that this issue has adversely affected many local people for over 20 years 
now and I for one as a member of the local voting public would like to know why the 
town council has not been supportive to date in joining their voice in supporting the 
protection of local vulnerable members of the public within our society. I have gathered 
significant international evidence proving barriers do work and attempts are not 
displaced to other sites within the locality and would be happy to share this with you 
given the opportunity.  
 
I look forward to hearing from you shortly. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Helen Harrington 
 


